
 

 

Attendance Policy Change 
 

The Iowa legislature passed new attendance laws in May that take effect this school year.  We 

have revised our attendance policies to align with these new legal requirements.  This 

communication is to inform you of these changes.  
 

CLICK HERE for detailed information about the attendance change.  
 

 

College Community Launches Parental Resource to Navigate Digital World 

 

Over the summer cell phone usage and screen time have received a great deal of attention in 

the media. To fully address this issue, school and family partnerships are essential to support 

actions related to cell phone use and potential harm. 
 

The College Community School District is providing at No Cost to Parents Smart Social as a tool 

to all parents and staff.  Smart Social is updated daily and weekly, curated by professionals, 

parents and students to address a number of topics related to technology and school-age 

children.  
 

CLICK HERE to learn more including registering for your Smart Social Account.  
 

 

Volunteer at Prairie  
 

Prairie Pals is a volunteer program aimed at enhancing students' self-esteem, reading skills, 

and school engagement through consistent, positive adult interaction. Volunteers, known as 

Prairie Pals, commit to spending regular time with student(s), providing individualized support 

and encouragement. Parents should consider signing up to volunteer because it offers a 

valuable opportunity to make a meaningful impact on students' academic and personal 

development. By fostering self-motivation and responsibility, Prairie Pals help create a 

supportive environment that contributes to students' overall success and enthusiasm for school.  
 

CLICK HERE to apply to volunteer today! 

 

https://www.crprairie.org/app/uploads/2024/08/Attendance-Policy-Changes-24-25-School-Year.pdf
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9TiCFa24Yv6YKPpeBQpr9w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoqd8ZP0SAaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY3JwcmFpcmllLm9yZy9hcHAvdXBsb2Fkcy8yMDI0LzA4L0NvbGxlZ2UtQ29tbXVuaXR5LVNjaG9vbHMtTGF1bmNoZXMtUGFyZW50YWwtUmVzb3VyY2UtdG8tTmF2aWdhdGUtRGlnaXRhbC1Xb3JsZC5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmbGmavIZiAqInZSFHNkb3NlckBjcnByYWlyaWUub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/OTE0Mzplbi1VUw==


 

Now Hiring Cooks 
 

There are several part-time and full-time cook positions College Community is looking to fill at 

Prairie Creek, Prairie Point and Prairie High School. The starting salary is $16.30/hr, summers 

off and a comprehensive benefits package. For more information on specific job postings and to 

apply, CLICK HERE 

 

 

Fall Sports Are Underway  
 

Fall sports are underway at Prairie High School. CLICK HERE for a complete schedule of fall 

events for boys golf, cross country, football, girls swimming and diving, and volleyball.  
 

 

 

https://www.applitrack.com/ccsd/onlineapp/default.aspx?Category=Nutrition+Services
https://gobound.com/ia/schools/crprairie

